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15 December 

End of Year         

Prizegiving at the 

Hall 

Start 5:30pm 

 

Term 4 End 

16 December 

At 

12:30pm 

 

TERM DATES 

2023 

    Term 1        

30 Jan—6 April 

 

Term 2                

26 April—30 June  

 

  Term 3             

17 July—22 Sept  

 

 Term 4                

9 Oct—15 Dec 

 

 

School News                         

Term 4 Issue 5  
13 December 2022 
 
 
The end of year has come around extremely fast and this is the final newsletter for 
2022.   
 
We will have our final day of Wheels Wednesday tomorrow. Thank you to our    
Senior Room students who have been organising and running this. 
 
Congratulations to the two teams who competed in the Central Otago Triathlon 
held at the Event Centre in Queenstown on Wednesday 23 November. Malachi, 
Dylan G. and Ally gained 3rd placing in the Year 8 Mixed Team event, and Sienna, 
Pippa and TeAaliyah were placed 10th in the Year 6 Girls Team event. 
 
We will need people to help feed the chickens over the holidays. If you are able to 
help with this, please fill in the roster that is on the school noticeboard.               
Alternatively, let Roshell know when you are available and she will add you in.  
 
One of the main fundraisers for the Glenorchy School PTFA is the Race Day BBQ. 
Kelly will be sending out a Race Day roster this week with a specific time for each 
family to help. If you are unable to be there at the given time, please arrange to 
swap with someone else or arrange for someone to take your place. 
 

School Reports and Portfolio books will be sent home with your children                 
tomorrow. We hope you will enjoy looking back on what your children have been 
working on throughout the year. Stationery lists for 2023 will be emailed out to 
you in January.   
 
The children and staff are preparing for the Glenorchy School Prize Giving Evening 
which is on Thursday at 5:30pm. We look forward to seeing you all there.                   
Following the Prize Giving there will be a shared supper. Please bring a plate to 
share. 
 

On Friday 16 December, Glenorchy School will close at 12:30pm for the Christmas 
Holidays. We wish our Year 8’s, Ally, Finlay, Dylan and Malachi, all the best for 
High School next year. We also farewell Baxter and Samara and wish them all the 
best at their new school.  
 

Student of the Week 

 
Thank you everyone for all your support                          

throughout 2022. We would like to wish everyone 
a very  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 

Paula, Kelly, Roshell and Gorettie 






